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15th January 2015 
 
Dear Parent/Carers 

                                        Oswald Road Football Team 
 

As you know your child has qualified to be part of Oswald Road School Football Team. This is 
an exciting opportunity for him/her to take part in team events alongside local primary schools 
in Manchester. We would like your permission for your child to travel to these events and 
participate in football competitions during this school year. You will be informed of the dates for 
each competition when they are confirmed. 
 
If you would like your child to take part in these events please complete the reply slip and send 
to school by Monday 26th January.  
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
Satnam Singh 

Fit for Learning/PE Lead  

                                       School Football Team Permission Slip  
 
Child’s Name: ___________________________________ Class: ___________ 

 
I give permission for my child take part in school football competitions. 
 
Please give details below of any medical conditions that the supervising teacher needs to be 
aware of 
____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Emergency Telephone Number: __________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
Signed: ____________________________________ (Parent/Carer)  Date: ___________ 
 


